
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

SOHS News 
March 2020 

   

 

Intersession Week 2020 is scheduled from Monday, March 2nd  
                                                                            through Friday, March 6th.  
 
Intersession week is a regular week of school filled with special mini-elective classes. 
 
During Intersession students must participate in community outreach, service learning and field  
education courses. Credits for these courses are based on class attendance, participation  
and completion of assigned projects. Intersession classes are part of the Advisory/Self-Construction 
grade for each student. Students who do not complete the Intersession classes will not be given credit  
for those classes.  
 
Your students have received their Intersession course selections. As these classes will include daily field 
trips, there are permission slips that need to be completed. Please complete these forms and return 
them with your students as soon as you receive them. 
 

 

March/April Events @ SOHS 

 

• March 2nd-6th ……………Intersession 

• March 12th-13th .…………AMS Conference/Professional Days…no school ! 

• March 18th – April 8th ……SBAC Testing for Juniors 

• March 19th …………………College Night @ 6:00pm 

• March 25th  ………………..PSAT for Sophomores  

• March 27th ……………… Last day of the 3rd quarter marking period 

• March 30th ……………….Professional Day…. no school ! 

• March 31st ………………Cesar Chavez Day….no school ! 

• April 13h -17th ……………Spring Break…no school ! 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

Lorem ipsum dolor sit amet, consectetur adipiscing elit. 

Nulla id ante quam, quis faucibus arcu. Curabitur ut erat 

id ligula dapibus adipiscing non vitae risus. Phasellus eget 

urna urna. Vestibulum a mauris sit amet velit accumsan 

suscipit sed id massa. Cras lobortis pellentesque sapien. 

Aenean leo turpis, tempor sit amet luctus eu, feugiat ut 

urna. Proin ac mi ut lorem rutrum tincidunt id ut mi.  

Phasellus consequat elit bibendum est vehicula 

consectetur. Vivamus lectus eros, lacinia sed consequat 

ut, ultricies vitae velit. Curabitur nec fringilla lectus 

lacinia sed consequat ut, ultricies vitae velit. Curabitur 

nec fringilla lectus 

 

Girls’ Soccer Season 

Practices: 

M-F @ 4:15pm 

 

Games @ 4:00pm 

3/25, 3/27, 4/8, 4/22, 4/29, 5/1, 

5/5, 5/15, 5/19 

 

Co-ed Baseball Season 

Practices: 

M-F @ 4:15pm 

 

Games @ 4:00pm 

TBA 

 

 

                                     

 

Sports Schedule 
 SBAC TESTING      

The Juniors will be participating in 

the annual SBAC testing, starting in 

March. They will be tested in 

English on March 18th, 24th and 

25th and again on April 1st, 7th and 

8th. 

The Juniors will be tested in Math 

on May 5th, 6th, 12th and 13th and 

again on May 19h and 20th.  

The Sophomores will be 

participating in the CAST (Science) 

testing on April 22nd and 29th. 

To help make the testing process 

more successful, please make sure 

that your student arrives at school 

on time. 

        PSAT for 10th Grade 

In our efforts to continue 

with college preparation, 

the 10th graders will be 

taking their PSAT’s on 

March 25th. Please see 

Ms. Rodriguez with any 

questions or concerns. 

                              PROM - 2020 

This year’s PROM will be held on April 25, 2020 from 

6:00pm-10:00pm, on a Commodore cruise ship, as it tours 

the San Francisco Bay. Tickets are on sale at $100 per 

Coronavirus Awareness 

We are currently monitoring coronavirus updates from both HUSD and CDPH (California 

Department of Health) to be knowledgeable of the latest information and 

recommendations. Rest assured that our illness prevention protocol is in place (please see 

our “Health Policy” in our Family Handbook), so that we can continue to minimize the 

spread of this and any other viral or bacterial infections. We also recommend the following 

advice from HUSD:   

What families can do: 

• Students should stay home when they are ill. They should remain at home until fever has 
been gone for at least 24 hours, without the use of fever-reducing medicines, and seek 
immediate medical care if symptoms become more severe (e.g., high fever or difficulty 
breathing); 

• Wash hands frequently; and 
• Use “respiratory etiquette” and cover a cough with a tissue or sleeve. 

Please also visit the CDPH website for further guidance. 

https://www.cdph.ca.gov/Programs/CID/DCDC/Pages/Immunization/nCOV2019.aspx 


